
 
PRINCESS MARGARET 

LIONS 
 

You are invited to Princess Margaret’s 
 

GRADE 7 PARENT & STUDENT INFORMATION NIGHT  
 

 
 

Wednesday, March 13, 2024 
 
 

Self-guided tours:  5:00pm – 5:55pm 
 

Presentation in the large gym:  6:00pm–7:00pm 
 
 

This will be a general introduction to the school, the administration, extra-

curricular programs, athletics, and school supports.  

 
Doors will open at 5:00pm for those families that would like to do a self-guided tour of 

the school.  Maps will be provided and student leaders will be in the building to assist 

parents and students.  

 
 

NO RSVP REQUIRED 
12870 72 Avenue Surrey, B.C. 

 


